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I support HB3587 and the effort to insure the preservation and good health of our 

Rocky Habitat areas.   The value of these ecologically rich zones is immense and of 

great value to the State of Oregon and its citizens.  Please pass this bill and give 

these areas the attention they deserve.  I am particularly pleased to see Coquille 

Point, Blacklock Point, and Cape Blanco on the list of sites because these are places 

I visit and I know their value as visitor sites. 


